
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Further clarification re: BUYAYAO ISLAND IN BULALACAO, OR. MINDORO
1 message

PAO Roxas <paoroxasmindoro@gmail.com> Thu, May 20, 2021 at 4:09 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com, penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph,
cenroroxas_orientalmin@yahoo.com, cenroroxasormindoro@denr.gov.ph, penroormindoro@gmail.com

Dear Ma'am, 

Good day. 

I am sending to you the attached letter inquiry regarding the above-mentioned subject.  

Looking forward once again to hearing from you.

Kind regards. 
Thank you. 

Marie Grace R. Trinidad
OIC-Public Attorney III
Roxas Oriental Mindoro 
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